## WELCOME TO 4th GRADE!

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to Hatfield Elementary School! Our school team is very much looking forward to working with you and your child. Anticipating next school year, we have found that students like to personalize their supplies and belongings by having special folders and favorite colors of pens and pencils. With this in mind, the elementary staff has created grade level lists of necessary supplies for families to purchase for the start and as needed throughout the school year. If assistance is needed in obtaining any of the supplies, please contact the school counselor, Mrs. Bainbridge or me.

Please reference the list of supplies as printed below and also published on our school website at <a href="https://www.npenn.org/Hatfield">www.npenn.org/Hatfield</a>. Should you have any questions regarding this communication, please contact the school office.

Headphones or Earbuds\*
#2 Pencils (2 boxes)
6 -1 Subject Notebooks
One pencil case
One – two pocket folder
2 -jumbo glue sticks
Erasers
3 boxes of tissues
Hand sanitizer
Cleaning wipes

\*Students will use headphones/earbuds daily in class. Please have a pair designated to stay here at school.

Thank you in advance for helping to supply your child with the materials and resources that are needed to be successful in our schools. Have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Rita Whalen

Mrs. Rita Whalen Principal